
Publisher’s note

We would like to announce the closure of the General Section in the Chemical Engineering Journal. All accepted manuscripts

first submitted to the Oxford office have been published. From this issue onwards all scientific contributions to the journal will

be published in either of the two remaining sections: Chemical Reaction Engineering or Environmental Chemical Engineering.

Separately from the closing of the General Section in the journal, some other changes will go into effect. The Associate Editors

will become Editorial Board Members and will not be handling submitted manuscripts directly anymore. All contributions

should be sent to one of the Co-Editors: L. Weatherley or J. Santamarı́a.

Secondly the journal will only accept articles written in English from this issue onwards.

Please refer to the Guide for Authors and the Aims and Scope for more details.
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